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January 24, 2022 
 
Mr. Bob Newby 
Carol Ann Pit LLC 
11151 Highway 6 
Gypsum, CO  81637-1209 
 
Re: Carol Ann Pit, Permit No. M-1997-026, Amendment Approval, Revision No. AM-1 
 
Dear Mr. Newby: 
 
On January 24, 2022 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Amendment application 
submitted to the Division on November 18, 2021, addressing the following: 
 
 Change post mine land use from pastureland to industrial/commercial. 
 
The terms of the Amendment No. 1 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-1997-
026.  All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1997-026 remain in full force and effect. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dustin Czapla 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Phone: (303) 866-3567, ext. 8188 
dustin.czapla@state.co.us 
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